Dear friends, 

I hope your fall is off to a great start! I always love this season and everything it brings with it.  Cooler weather, excitement for a new school year, and with that it seems weekends are granted a whole new level of importance.  No more long strings of days flowing into each other.  This year it seems that the more regular schedule that comes with the end of summer seems even more important for some reason. 🤔

The change of season often brings with it a moment to look back at the summer as it ends.  Has the summer foot traffic taken a toll on your floors?  Kids (and adults) coming in and out of the house more often, tracking in a bit more of the backyard, or pool water, than during other seasons can make your floors look and feel a bit worse for the wear.   

No fear! [STORE NAME] is here!  Come see us right away, we’ll have your floors back to their beautiful best in no time!

Your friend, 

NAME
